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THE UNITED STATES,.Tffr-x REFPFWS-FNTAnve
Exeutive Office of 1h. Prprident

Washington, D.C. 20500

Toronto, May 18, 1990

The Honorable John C. Crosbie
Minister for International Trade
External Affaire and International Trade Canada
125 Sussex Drive
Ottawa, Ontario KlA 0G2

Dear Minister Crosbie:

I amn pleased ta receive your letter of today's date with attached

Schedules, which reada as follaws:

(See Canadien latter of 14ay 18, 1990)

I have the honor ta confirn on behalf of the Goverrment of the
United States that the abave proposais are acceptable ta rny
Government, and ta agree that your letter and this reply shall
constitute an agreemnent between aur two Gavernrnents.

Sincerely,

/CarlaA îl


